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Dear 2023 graduates,

 All faculty members of the Institute of Diplomacy and 
International Studies and I wish to extend our warmest 
congratulations to all graduates on your auspicious moment. 
Your efforts, hard work and resilience during the school years 
have yielded a meaningful outcome that we all are very proud 
of. This is one of the most important steps towards your bright 
future. You will have to be prudent, patient, and work harder 
in the real world in order to achieve your goals. I am confident 
that your experiences from Rangsit University will help you to 
succeed in your future careers.
 Thank you al l for what you have contributed to the 
Institute and Rangsit University, I wish you all the best. 
 You all are great students who we are very proud of. 
Please bring the knowledge, experiences and best practices 
back to your communities for furthering development and 
prosperity.

                        Sincerely,
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